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Bepublic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF PAMPANGA

ADVISORY NO. O5%¢, s. 2025
July 15, 2025

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013, this advisory is issued not for
endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd
Officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public regarding the

following:

VOCATION CAMPAIGN FOR GRADE 10 AND 12 MALE STUDENTS

Attached herewith is the letter from Rev. Fr. Mark Anthony B. Benedicto,
C.Ss.R., Vocation Director of Redemptorist Vice — Province of Manila, requesting
to conduct a vocation campaign for Grade 10 and 12 male students to assist
them in discerning the right vocation for their future.

Participation of learners and teachers from public and private schools
shall be purely voluntary and will not hamper instructional time in compliance
with the provisions of DepEd Order No.15, s. 2025 titled Multi-Year
Implementing Guidelines on the School Calendar and Activities, and DO No. 9, s.
2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and
Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

For more information, please see the attached communication.
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Address: High School Blvd., Brgy. Lourdes, City of San Fernando (P)
Telephone No.: (045) 435-2728; (045) 435-7404

Email Address: pampanga@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depedpampanga.ph
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W BLESSED FRANCIS SEELLDS,'C.SS.R.
- CENTER FOR VOCATION DISCERNMENT

" REDEMPTORIST VICE-PROVINCE OF MANILA
National Shrine of Our Mother of Perpetual Help
Redemptorist Road, Baclaran, Paranaque City, Metro Manila

July 11, 2025

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
Schools Division Office of Pampanga
San Fernando City, Pampanga

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings of peace!

We, the Redemptorist Vocation Team of the Vice-Province of Manila, respectfully request
your permission to conduct a vocation campaign for Grade 10 and 12 male students in the
Junior and Senior High Schools under your supervision. Our goal is to assist these students in
discerning the right vocation for their future.

In line with this, we would also like to request a list of the public junior and senior high schools
within your jurisdiction.

Please be assured that the campaign will be conducted in a manner that is both timely and
respectful of the students' schedules, ensuring there will be no disruption to their classes. We
will strictly adhere to the health protocols in place at each school to ensure the safety of all
involved.

Your consent to this initiative would greatly contribute to the promotion of vocations among
our young people. We earnestly hope for your support and approval.

Thank you, and may God’s peace and blessings be with you.

In Christ the Redeemer,

Rev. Fr. Mark/Anthony B. Benedicto, C.Ss.R.
Vocation Director
Redemptorist Vice — Province of Manila

REDEMPTORIST VOCATION MINISTRY| VP MANILA
(02) 8832-1150 or 0966-829-0640
vpmanilavocation@gmail.com



